
Town Hall: 17404 Sixth Street, Montverde, FL 34756  Tel: (407) 469-2681 February 2018  

ADD A BUCK PROGRAM  

Don’t forget the "ADD A BUCK " program which helps our local food drive.  If you are able you can add a “BUCK OR 

TWO” to your Water Bill when you make your payment, Town Hall will take all the extra "BUCKS" and send them 

to our local food bank account at Second Food Harvest.  The food is distributed to many people that could use a 

helping hand.  Many Thanks for your help with this effort....together we can make a difference. 

MONTVERDE MID-WEEK MARKET  

FEBRUARY CONCERT IN THE PARK  

The concert series kicks off with Greg 

Warren Band on Saturday, February 17th 

from 6 pm –10 pm at the Kirk Park Stage.  

(see the enclosed flyer. )  The event is 

sponsored by Waste Pro who is providing 

hamburgers, hotdogs and sides.  Bring 

your chairs, kick back and enjoy great  

music and food!   

Contact Ron at Ron.Smart@AdCommCreative.Com or Carl at EmeraldToys1@aol.com for information about the Montverde Mid-Week Market 

UPDATE FROM MAYOR WYNKOOP  

Hello, I would like to take a minute and update you 
on a few items.  The Town has completed several pro-
jects such as paving Third Street, installation of new 
LED lights in the Community Building and repairs 
from Hurricane Irma at Truskett Park.  The Town has a 
long list of items to complete in preparation for the 
upcoming growth.  I will be telling you more about 
these and other projects as they start and finish.   
Please come to our Council Meetings and get in-
volved with shaping your Town.  Going forward, if 
you would like to discuss anything concerning our 
Town, please feel free to call me at 407-496-1673.    
  



NEXT COUNCIL MEETING 

The next Town Council meeting will be on Tuesday, February 13, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.  Key item for discussion: 
 New Water Treatment Plant to accommodate upcoming growth 
Additional agenda Items will be decided at a later date and when available, they can be viewed on the Town’s 
website at www.mymontverde.com  Residents are encouraged to attend these meetings and public comment 
is permitted at every meeting. Dinner will be served in the Mayor’s office prior to the meeting starting at 6:00 
p.m. 

TOWN HALL CLOSED FOR PRESIDENTS DAY 

Town Hall will be closed for President’s Day on Monday, February 19th 
As always, residents can leave payments and correspondence in the Green Utility Box in the Town Hall parking lot. 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

UTILITY BILL PAYMENT METHODS 

You can make your payment via credit card, debit card or your checking account on the homepage of the 

Town’s website: www.mymontverde.com.   We also offer bank draft services to pay your utility bill. Town Hall 

will need a signed consent form & voided check for the bank draft option.  You can also pay your Utility Bill on 

line through your bank. Please contact Town Hall at (407) 469-2681 for additional information or assistance.   

It’s that time of year again! The Easter Egg Hunt is hoppin’ to Town on Satur-

day, March 31st at 10:00am. Come on out to hunt eggs, meet the Easter Bunny, 

win prizes, and more!  With over 11,000 eggs to fill we are asking for your help.  

While out shopping for Valentine’s Day candy grab a bag for the Library (just 

make sure it’s small enough to fit in a plastic egg). Own a business?  Sponsor 

us by donating candy, money, or prizes and we will advertise your business at 

the event, on our Facebook page, and in the Town Newsletter. Call us at 407-

469-3838 for more information. This year’s event is going to be bigger than ever 

and we couldn’t do what we do without your help.   Thanks, Kathleen & Erin 

FRIENDS OF MONTVERDE BINGO 

Come early to get a seat!!   We had a sold out house at BINGO in January.   Join us Friday, February 

16th for a fun filled evening! Dinner begins at 6:00 p.m. & this month dinner will be Meatball Sub and 

Chips for $5.00.  There will also be assorted snacks and water for $1.00 each.   Bingo begins at 7:00 

p.m.  Come out for a fun filled evening!!  Bingo is held at the Montverde Community Building located 

at 17436 Division St.   For Information, contact Joe Wynkoop (407) 496-1673  

Have you signed up for the Town’s new Notification System CodeRED?   If not, please register your cell phone, 

home phone and/or email with CODE RED for General and Emergency Communications.  If you need assistance, 

please contact Brenda at Town Hall (407) 469-2681 and she will be happy to assist you.  You can also sign up to-

day by using the following link:https://public.coderedweb.com/cne/en-US/BF66D3536CDB 

https://public.coderedweb.com/cne/en-US/BF66D3536CDB

